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  Letter dated 30 January 2009 from the Acting Chairman  
of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to 
resolution 1540 (2004) addressed to the President of the  
Security Council 
 
 

 On behalf of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to 
resolution 1540 (2004), and in accordance with the request made by the Council in 
paragraph 8 of its resolution 1810 (2008), I have the honour to inform you that the 
Committee has begun to consider the possibility of conducting a comprehensive 
review of the status of implementation of resolution 1540 (2004). 

 In that connection, I would also like to inform you that on 30 January 2009, 
the Committee took the following decision: 

  “The Committee agrees to establish a Working Group to consider the 
modalities of a comprehensive review of the status of implementation of 
resolution 1540 (2004), in accordance with paragraph 8 of Security Council 
resolution 1810 (2008). The delegation of Mexico, in its capacity as 
Vice-Chairman of the Committee, shall serve as Coordinator of the Working 
Group. The Working Group shall report to the Committee on the results of its 
consideration no later than 28 February 2009.” 

 I would appreciate it if you would bring this letter to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council and have it circulated as a document of the 
Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Neven Jurica 
Acting Chairman 

Security Council Committee established 
pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

 


